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Rosenberg Corey

From: tome yates <tomeyates8@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:50 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I’m a landlord in Lane County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. It places more 
hardships on property owners than cures for potential renter issues. It discourages the 
ownership of rental property which will create rental home shortages and hardships for 
those that need/want to rent their homes. 
 
Thomas E. Yates 
1140 Adams St. 
Eugene, OR 97402 


